
I object to veolia's proposed incinerator. My address is 41 birriwa rd bywong and the wildlife here 

would not benefit in anyway, nor would the young families. 

 

Should you consider this proposal seriously I doubt it will go ahead and think that for the following 

reasons. 

1) there are other more advanced options , the UK is not building incinerators any more 

 

2) renewable energy such as solar will be hampered by the ash and at such a high pollutant to power 

ratio I cannot see how this would be viable 

 

3) veolia would expose itself to significant litigation risk from potential cancer suffers and anyother 

ailments traceable to the incinerator  

 

4) if it's not good enough for Sydney why should we have it 

 

5) will veolia filter our rain water as required to remove pollutants...they're intending to eject into 

the environment  

 

6) how is any of this a step forward?.... we're in desperate need of a long term plan not a churn and 

burn 

 

 

Please do not let this go ahead, for posterity sake it cannot go ahead 

 

Nicholas van Oyen 

0413849150 

 

 

 

 


